
Linn Tedman Update
I went to see the traumatologist yesterday. My arm now has about 90% mobility but it is still very painful if I put any pressure or weight on my hand and arm. I have been told to be patient and have to return to see the surgeon on 15th February. I feel very frustrated as there is a lot of work waiting at school for which I need two fully functional arms. We return on 2nd February, but I am under strict instructions not to do much yet. Fortunately my hip is a lot better but I have been told not to walk far yet. Please pray for me to learn more patience with myself.
 
Prices in the supermarkets continue to rise at an alarming rate. More families are struggling and more children are on the streets. Many have been abandoned by families and the media has focussed on them recently. A large number have been trapped into drug abuse and crime. Please pray for these children, that the Lord will watch over them and bring them aid. Pray that the government and aid agencies will find ways to address the situation and find help for these children.

Please pray for newcomers Beth Bridgewater, Jo  Miller and Zoe Eves who will be arriving in the next few days. Pray for safe travel and for them to settle quickly.
 

Thanks and God bless you,
Linn Tedman
